RESUME DIGEST
HCR 42 2021 Regular Session Stagni

Urges and requests the La. Department of Health to authorize coverage through the Medicaid
managed care program for services delivered by chiropractic physicians by including the
coverage requirement in the 2021 request for proposals from managed care organizations for
administration of the program.



